
 

24 March 2018 

Beacon to Benny Bike Ride 

 

3 April 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

17 April 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3pm at the Beacon Country 
Club, Shemeld St, Beacon 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

19 March 2018 

 

2018/2019 BUDGET REQUESTS  

The Shire of Mt Marshall will soon 

be commencing its budgeting   

process. As part of this process we 

are asking the community to send in 

their budget submissions for the 

2018/19 financial year. 
 

Submissions must be received by 

5pm, 27 April 2018 to be considered 

for inclusion in the Budget. Please 

make sure your  submission 

includes detailed information which 

may include the reason for the submission, the benefit, written quotes, 

estimates and photos if  appropriate.  
 

Submissions may be either posted or delivered to the Shire office. Emails 

to ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au will also be accepted. 

 

EASTER CLOSURE 

The Shire office will be closed on Thursday 29 March at 4.00pm and will re-

open on Tuesday 3 April at 9.00am.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you are venturing out of the area or staying in the district to enjoy the mild 

weather and the many attractions in the district, Shire staff and Councillors 

wish you a safe and happy Easter.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwin-qDDmObZAhWChFQKHbQrBw8QjRwIBg&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparting.com%2Ffree-easter-clipart-2551%2F&psig=AOvVaw1jXuQBx6RNxtnggDLxY8IL&ust=1520923618719217


EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

PARKS AND GARDENS OFFICER 

 

Applications are invited from competent and 

enthusiastic persons to fill the position of Parks and 

Gardens Officer based in Bencubbin.   The successful 

applicant will be required to carry out a variety of 

duties including maintaining parks and gardens, 

streets, gardens in vacant Shire housing, the 

multipurpose complex and other associated activities.  

 

A ‘C’ class driver’s license is essential for the position 

and a ‘HR’ class driver’s license would be desirable. 

 

Remuneration for the position will be in accordance 

with Level 4 of the Local Government  Industry Award. 

 

A position description can be obtained by contacting 

Executive Assistant, Nadine Richmond on 08 9685 

1202 or email ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.  

Applications are to be marked Private and Confidential 

and close at 4:00pm on Wednesday 4 April. 

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN   WA   6477 

 

CEO IN BEACON 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community members is scheduled for 

Monday 9 April.  As with previous sessions, the session will be held at Beacon Central 

between 2pm and 4pm.  Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in and John will see 

people on a first come, first served basis.   This is an opportunity to ask questions, provide 

feedback, good or bad, or to generally discuss how you see the Shire performing.  

 

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please remember that John is 

available in the Shire Office during business hours if you wish to drop in or make an 

appointment.  


